
Welcome to our November Newsletter
 
November has been another busy month of installs and upgrades here at TVC Leisure. We have completed 3 
new site installs taking place in Southampton, Portsmouth and Gosport, where we installed a variety of fruit 
machines, digital gaming machines, pool tables and digital jukeboxes.

We have also made a significant investment in upgrading existing customer equipment, investing heavily in 
the latest Thunder digital jukeboxes, Winner pool tables and a variety of digital gaming machines. Follow our 
social media pages where we regularly share images of our installs and upgrades - Facebook, Twitter and 
Instagram.

I’m sure you are aware that we are now in the build up to Christmas and everyone 
is counting down the days... 26 to be precise, decorations are in the shops, adverts 
are on the TV and the songs are now playing on the radio.

As of the 1st of November, Christmas Songs are now unlocked on our digital 
jukeboxes, there should be a Christmas icon displayed on the home screen of your 
jukebox (as shown in the image) by clicking this icon the jukebox will list all of the 
Christmas songs available. If your jukebox does not display this icon, please call 
our service number so we can look into this for you - 01189 121 042.

Last month I shared the news that we were in the process of moving to a larger premises, and I’m happy to 
report that we are now settled in with minimal disruption. We now have double the storage space so we can 
stock more machines, our engineers have a larger dedicated service area to quickly and efficiently prepare 
machines before installation, we even have a small kitchenette which I know has kept the office staff happy.  
All things considered we are now in a comfortable position where we can continue to offer our first-class 
service to our customers, with the space to expand our customer base and staff as our business continues 
to grow.

December is looking like a busy month with 4 new installs booked in and a number of upgrades taking place 
to ensure customer requests are fulfilled for the busy period ahead. As the festive season is approaching, 
I would like to wish everyone a happy Christmas. We are closed on Christmas day but apart from that it is 
business as usual.
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Check out our latest installations
Our latest installation in Basingstoke transformed this local sports bar.

NEW Machines Purchased This Month

Check it out

Following us on social yet? Check out our latest posts!

Don’t miss out! Sign up to our newsletter 
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